
Dear Sirs/Madams, I completely agree with Betsy Johnson’s article in Sunday’s April 19, 

Oregonian.  All SB941 does is punish law-abiding gun owners.  And frankly based on feel good 

ideology and not facts.  The real objective seems not to be reducing crime and violence, but add 

impediments to legal gun ownership and make it more costly, troublesome and legally 

problematic.  Anyone with an open mind and a rational thought process should be able to see 

that. 

 

Yesterday with celebrated the events of April 19, 1775 (at least patriots did) and what the British 

government was up to (think gun control) at Lexington and Concord. Let’s honor our forefathers 

who gave their lives for the freedoms that we seem to whittling away with overreaching laws like 

SB941. 

 

Regards, 

John Dawson, MBA, CPIM, CSCP 

Marine Corps Veteran 
 

 


